
 
 

 

Date:  April 27, 2020 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Trane Technologies subcontracted Gaylor Electric to perform the electrical (power) scope of 

work at the recently completed Greater Lafayette Career Academy located in Lafayette, 

Indiana. 

 

When directed Gaylor applied all available resources and provided suggestions to help mitigate 

and resolve issues that are inevitable with renovation projects such as this one.  In addition, 

when necessary Gaylor stepped forward and took responsibility to correct and/or repair 

oversights and conditions that developed over the course of the project implementation. 

 

In summation, though the project was not without its challenges, Gaylor Electric never lost 

sight of providing the customer with a quality installation and performing to the best of their 

ability.  Gaylor remained enthusiastic throughout and remained determined to deliver on their 

subcontracted scope of work. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

 
Jeffrey D. Tucker, CEM, CMVP 
Contracting Project Manager 
Central Region-North America 
Commercial HVAC Americas  
 

5355 North Post Road 

Indianapolis, Indiana  46219 

USA 

 

 

 

 


